MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson
FROM: Anna Papke, AICP W
Senior Planner
MEETING
DATE: March 20, 2017

SUBJECT: PC 17-08: 1005-1027 E. Division Street, Over the Rainbow Association

The public hearing for PC 17-08 was originally scheduled for March 20, 2017. However,
due to a scrivener’s error in the legal notice, the petition was not property noticed.
Unfortunately, this error was discovered within the mandatory fifteen (15) day notification
period. Therefore, PC 17-08 will have to be continued to a special meeting of the Plan
Commission on March 27, 2017, at 7:00 p.m.

REQUESTED ACTION

Staff requests the Plan Commission take no action on PC 17-08 and continue the matter to
the special Plan Commission meeting scheduled for March 27, 2017, at 7:00 p.m.
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